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FOR
K-12 KIDS

KIDS
‘FUTURE VOTER’

STICKER
CONTEST

The Durham County Board of Elections, in conjunction with Kids Voting Durham, is formally
announcing the Kids 'Future Voter' Sticker contest for Durham County! The top 3 designs will be
chosen by Durham County students in grades K-12, with the winner, runner-up and third place
design being selected by the Board of Elections. The winning sticker will be given to kids
attending the polls with their parents or guardian. 

Submissions can be done digitally or physically. A paper version of the submission application
will be available at the Board of Elections office if needed (201 N. Roxboro Street). Please submit
your design by August 11, 2024, at 11:59 p.m.

OVERVIEW

PRIZES FOR WINNERS!

Custom plaque with ceremonial
presentation at Board Meeting

+ Cash Prize

FIRST PLACEFIRST PLACE

Cash Prize

SECOND PLACESECOND PLACE
Cash Prize

THIRD PLACETHIRD PLACE

For complete guidelines,
 including how to submit a design, 

scan the QR code or go to
bit.ly/BOEstickercontest

WHO CAN PARTICIPATE
Only current residents of Durham County who are enrolled in a K-12 academic institution are
eligible submit a design or vote for designs in this contest. This includes home school students. 

https://bit.ly/BOEstickercontest

